
HARD OF HEARING

#BetterHearingBetterLiving
Advocacy, advice, and support  
for all affected by hearing loss

Please remove 
your mask 
so we may 
understand 
each other 
better.

 
Please maintain 
our social distance.

Mask exemptions are allowed by the NSW 
Government where a mask needs to be removed to 
clearly communicate.

Thank you for your understanding.


